VILLAGE OF RAYMOND
STORM WATER UTILITY DISTRICT SWUD)

December 16, 2019
Raymond Village Hall

2255 76th St., Franksville, WI 53126
On Monday, December 16, 2019, the Village of Raymond Storm Water Utility District held their regular monthly meeting.  The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM.  Present for the meeting were, Chairman Doug Schwartz; Members, James Phillips and Brent Kultgen.Also present was Charlie Nowakowski from RA Smith Engineering.  Absent were members John Strueder and Scott Brenton.
1. ROLL CALL 
Member James Phillips appointed Secretary Pro Tem

2. REVIEW OF BILLS:  None
3. APPROVAL OF MINUTE of November 18, 2019:

MINUTES WERE APPROVED ON A PHILLLIPS/KULTGEN MOTION.  MOTION CARRIED 3-0.

4. SET AGENDA: 

SET WITH NO CHANGES

5. UNFINISHED BUSINESS:

a. Update on Cleaning of Tributaries FOR 2019/2020
Ra Smith engineer provided and update:

Projects are on schedule. A beaver dam north of 3 Mile Road is causing downstream flooding at adjacent properties. Engineer discussed with property owner. Owner volunteered to clear out the obstruction personally. Engineer will follow up and report at next meeting.
Goal is to complete clearing south to 3 Mile Road by the end of the year. Engineer will monitor and report at next meeting.

6. NEW BUSINESS:
NONE

7. PUBLIC COMMENT:
NONE
8. CORRESPONDENCE & ANNOUNCEMENTS: NONE
9. AJOURNMENT:

At 7:25 PM the meeting was adjourned on a Kultgen/Phillips motion. Motion carried 3-0.
Respectfully submitted, 

James Phillips
Member – Secretary Pro Tem
Storm Water Utility District
